Dear Parents and Carers,

As a staff team we are currently reviewing our homework policy. Homework will therefore begin
from the end of the second week of the autumn term, and will be sent home in a book which will
be returned to school each week. You will be provided with an overview of our new systems and
expectations which will also be shared with the children where appropriate.

Archibald always aims to provide a balance of homework and opportunities. The homework
provided will build on the work and learning objectives being covered in class; it will not be
something which the children have not been taught unless provided as an introductory task to a
new theme of learning or new spelling words.

The intention of homework is to further support your children’s learning, and it also provides you
with an insight into what they are learning in school / the expectations. Projects and ‘You and Me’
books are designed to be completed together as a family experience.

If there are any issues around homework, please do not hesitate to speak with the class teachers
in the first instance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Turner



